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Expired Assets of Community Value 

Name and address of 
Property 

Date of original 
listing 

Date of expiry 
from list 

Reason for expiry 
and remove from list 

Eccleshall Police Station 
and Car Park 12 June 2019 22 October 2024 

s.87(3) Localism Act 
2011 : 5 years has 
elapsed since initial 
listing 

Football / Recreation 
Ground, Doxey Road, 
Stafford ST16 1EF 

21 August 2018 21 August 2023 

s.87(3) Localism Act 
2011 : 5 years has 
elapsed since initial 
listing 

The Woolpack Public 
House 17 October 2017 17 October 2022 

s.87(3) Localism Act 
2011 : 5 years has 
elapsed since initial 
listing 

Wedgwood Memorial 
College, Barlaston  19 November 2015 19 November 

2020 

s.87(3) Localism Act 
2011 : 5 years has 
elapsed since initial 
listing 

The Red Lion, Bradley, 
Stafford 10 September 2015 10 September 

2020 

s.87(3) Localism Act 
2011 : 5 years has 
elapsed since initial 
listing 

Oxleathers Public 
House 14 May 2015 14 May 2020 

s.87(3) Localism Act 
2011 : 5 years has 
elapsed since initial 
listing 

Westbridge Park, Stone  16 July 2014 16 July 2019 

s.87(3) Localism Act 
2011 : 5 years has 
elapsed since initial 
listing 

The West Way Public 
House, Stafford 15 April 2014 15 April 2019 

s.87(3) Localism Act 
2011 : 5 years has 
elapsed since initial 
listing 

St Lawrence Primary 
School - Swimming 
Pool, Gnosall  

6 March 2014 6 March 2019 

s.87(3) Localism Act 
2011 : 5 years has 
elapsed since initial 
listing 

https://www.staffordbc.gov.uk/node/158062
https://www.staffordbc.gov.uk/node/158062
https://www.staffordbc.gov.uk/node/157756
https://www.staffordbc.gov.uk/node/157587
https://www.staffordbc.gov.uk/node/157587
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Name and address of 
Property 

Date of original 
listing 

Date of expiry 
from list 

Reason for expiry 
and remove from list 

The Crown Inn, Hyde Lea 10 February 2014 10 February 2019 

s.87(3) Localism Act 
2011 : 5 years has 
elapsed since initial 
listing 

Universal Sports Club, 
Doxey, Stafford 8 January 2014 8 January 2019 

s.87(3) Localism Act 
2011 : 5 years has 
elapsed since initial 
listing 

Roebuck Inn, Sandon 
Road, Hilderstone 2 September 2013 2 September 

2018 

s.87(3) Localism Act 
2011 : 5 years has 
elapsed since initial 
listing 

Hand and Cleaver Inn, 
Ranton Green, Stafford 29 August 2013 29 August 2018 

s.87(3) Localism Act 
2011 : 5 years has 
elapsed since initial 
listing 

Red Lion Inn, Derrington 29 August 2013 29 August 2018 

s.87(3) Localism Act 
2011 : 5 years has 
elapsed since initial 
listing 
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